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The Lauderdale ISE Faculty Fellowship is a term-limited endowed fellowship based on a $250,000
gift to the ISE Department. The endowment yields approximately $10,000 in spendable funds on
an annual basis. A portion of these funds (50%) must be applied to faculty salary, according to
current College policy, and the remainder is made available for discretionary use by the faculty
holder of the fellowship. The allocation of the fellowship is at the discretion of the ISE
Department Chair and Dean of the Herbert Wertheim College of Engineering.

In each year that the Lauderdale Faculty Fellowship presents a spendable balance for faculty use,
the Chair will appoint either an assistant professor (following successful mid-cycle review) or
associate professor with a research focus in healthcare systems engineering to a 1 year term of
occupancy of the fellowship. Eligible faculty will include assistants and associates having a recent
annual evaluation with satisfactory assessments in all categories of performance, including
research, teaching and service, and new hires at the associate level.

The holder of the fellowship will be entitled to present the fellowship title as a professional
recognition. The holder will also make use of the balance of spendable funds that can be applied
for discretionary purposes with a priority on student support needs (stipend, tuition) followed by
lab materials and supplies, research-related travel, publications and other categories, as
approved by the department chair.

This policy can be reviewed and modified by the ISE Department Chair on an annual basis.



